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Date:  8/22/13 

To:  Zenia Duhaney Charlotte  Planning Dept. 

From:  R.E. Vandergrift 
             South Division  
 
Subject:  2013-071 
  
The Charlotte-Mecklenburg Police Department request that this site use IESNA standards on lighting for 
multi family properties and for it's parking lots. The lighting should be installed taking into account the 
placement of the landscaping. The screening that is proposed will limit the visibility in to the parking lots and 
create hiding spaces. The police department request that the screening be changed to allow for 75% 
visibility. 

 
Copies To:       
            


